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Class 2 did us all proud last week in their contribution to the Lost Words Project held at 
The Royal Cornwall Museum. The work they did was inspired from a lovely book called 
‘Lost Words’ which is all about words that are gradually fading out of our vocabulary and 
not being used as often anymore. The children did some lovely art work and poetry which 
were on display in the museum and they performed an amazing dance to all those watching. 
This was alongside our Aspire hub schools– Probus, Mount Hawke and TLA. Well done 
Class 2 and a big thank you to all who attended.  

Thank you to Arwen, Will and Wendy for coming to school to make Christingles 

with the children. This is always an annual event that the children thoroughly enjoy. 

The Parish Council are holding this year’s Carols in the Castle event on:  
Saturday 22nd December starting at 7.00pm  
You are all invited to join Mrs Baylis & Mrs Crinks for a fun evening of carol singing, free 
mince pies & a glass of wine or juice. The children do not need to wear school uniform. 



Our stars of the week are  

James, Noah, Chloe, Rowan, 

Dylan G and Lottie M 

Well done to you all.  

Class 1 did an amazing job with their nativity this year. I had the privilege of watching their dress rehearsal 
and they were all truly amazing. And I have heard their evening performance was equally as good. To stand up 
on stage and perform at such a young age is fantastic and they always do it with such ease. A big well done to 
all the staff and volunteers who helped put it all together. Well done everyone.  



I hope you all have a wonderful Christmas with friends and family and Santa 
is kind to you! The Spring term starts on Monday 7th January 2019. 

Well done to the following winners of our reading karate bands: 
White (15 reads) - Zara, Chloe and Isaac 
Yellow (30 reads) - Zara, Amelie R, Isaac and Charlie Rs 
Green (80 reads) - James, Max and Lily-Rose 
Blue (110 reads) - Imogen, Suki and Oliver 

The children have certainly had fun in school over the last few days in the lead up 

to Christmas. They all looked fabulous in their Christmas jumpers last week, our 

Christmas lunch was delicious and they had a great time at their Christmas party.  


